
                        
 

        

                                                                                                              

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                    
  

22nd February, 2016 
 
 
Andrew Cappie-Wood 
Director, Offender Strategy 
NSW Department of Justice 
GPO Box 31 
SYDNEY NSW 2001 
 
Dear Sir, 
 
I apologise for not contacting you before now. 
 
As you would be aware, I am a member of the NSW sentencing council and we have been discussing 
the issue of high risk offenders. 
 
You have written to me to make a submission on this matter. 
 
It is my intention to offer my opinions to those of the other members of the council and support their 
submission, should I not agree with the result, I will contact you directly. 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 

Ken B Marslew AM 
CEO and Founder 
Enough is Enough Anti Violence Movement Inc. 
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